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8 March 2024 

Ian Runciman 
fyi-request-25850-4ec8cb43@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Kia ora Ian, 

Request for information 

Thank you for your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 23 February 2024, in 
which you requested copies of the Police Sudden Death Form (POL47). Please see 
below my response to each part of your request. 

A blank copy of the POL47 2020 version and the 2024 version. 

Please find attached the two documents requested. Please note that: 

• POL47 - Report for Coroner (2024) is the current version and was published on
20/09/2023

• POL47 - Report for Coroner (2020), was published between 19/07/2019 and
22/11/2021.

Copies of all completed POL47 forms from February 2020 to December 2023 for
the Hamilton area.

As advised to you on 6 March 2024, this part of your request more closely relates to the 
functions of the Ministry of Justice Coroner’s Office so has been transferred to that 
agency and you will receive a response from them in due course. 

I trust this response satisfies your request. 

Yours sincerely 

Detective Inspector Felicity Cato 
Coronial Investigations Manager 
New Zealand Police 










































